
Chestnut class

Maths

This week we have been learning about the 
relationship between addition and 

subtraction. The children have used their 
knowledge of number bonds to help them 

identify the relationship 

English 

This week Chestnut class have been reading Tug 
Tug and Jellybean. 

Topic

This week in topic we have painted the volcanoes 
we had made with clay. We also collected leaves 

in forest school to make our autumn paintings 

Reminders

We will be swimming again on Monday so if your child brought their swimming kit home please can it be returned.  Please try to remember to return reading 
books daily.

Have a great weekend 

Head teacher awards

Well done to Adam and Vedanta for gaining 
the head teacher award 

Well done to Erika for gaining the kindness 
award 


